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—The Skaneateles Police Department, Onondaga County Sheriff’s 
Office, and New York State Police are investigating several car larcenies 
in and around the Village & Town of Skaneateles over the last week. 
Residents are asked to check home video surveillance systems for 
evidence and to call 911 to report any suspicious activity that they 
observed. Residents should also contact 911 if they have been 
victimized.  

*Residents are reminded to lock their vehicles, remove all keys or 
fobs, and ensure that valuables are not visible. 

We also want to make the public aware that there have been reports of a 
man lurking on the Charlie Major Nature Trail engaging in lewd 
behavior. The town has increased surveillance in the area. Residents 
should contact 911 if they have been victimized or to report any 
suspicious activity that they observed.


